
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 25 SEPTEMBER 2006


EX.217/06
CORPORATE EQUALITY PLAN (Non-Key Decision)

Portfolio
Learning and Development

Subject Matter

To consider a reference from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee of 31 August 2006 regarding the Corporate Equality Plan.

The Overview and Scrutiny Committee had passed the following resolution - 

"That the Executive be informed that the Committee:

(a)  notes with concern that there is no budget for Equality work within the current 2006/07 financial year and urges Officers to look at how the work can be funded for the remainder of this year and also at the setting of the budget for future years.

(b)  has concerns about the slippage in achievement of target dates whilst recognising the obstacles that there have been to progress."

Councillor Mrs Geddes, Learning and Development Portfolio Holder, reported that she shared the Overview and Scrutiny Committee's concerns and that these matters would be addressed at the next meeting of the Corporate Equality Group scheduled for October 2006.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the matters raised by the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee will be addressed at the next meeting of the Corporate Equality Group scheduled for October 2006.

Reasons for Decision

To respond to the reference from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee.







